[bookmark: _GoBack]I am contacting you regarding any positions available on your grounds crew. I’d like to tell you a little bit about myself. My name is Dominic French and I’m originally from Waterloo. During my summers in college (2003-2006) I worked for the Village of Waterloo mowing, weed eating, roofing, laying concrete and blacktop as well as doing overall maintenance for the village. I then graduated with a degree in Sports Management from East Stroudsburg University in Pennsylvania. After college I worked part time for the Miami Dolphins and the (then) Florida Marlins. I interned with the Baltimore Orioles for Spring Training in 2008 and then immediately moved to Hoboken, NJ and began working for Major League Baseball in New York City as a Stats Coordinator. In 2008-2009 while working for MLB.com I also worked part time for the New York Knicks and New York Rangers. I have now worked for Major League Baseball for over ten years and was allowed to work full time from home. So being allowed to work anywhere I moved my family from the city to Farmington last October to be closer to my family. I work out of my house generally from 5pm-1:30am when all the baseball games are live so I am free during the day. Given that my current job is at night, I was wondering if you had any part-time grounds crew positions available within the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm. 
My brother in law is the Assistant Superintendent of Pelham Country Club outside of New York City and my father in law is retired and now works mowing at a course in Pennsylvania, so I hear about working at golf courses often.
I have a strong work ethic, enjoy being outside and I’m never late. If you think that there’s an opening for me to work part time this summer and the summers to come then I’d love to hear back from you.  

Thanks,

Dominic French

(315) 730-5240   
